
Announcements
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 24th, 2024

TODAY:

● This is the final week of regularly scheduled classes for our first semester. As we approach

Semester 2 please ensure that you have taken a look at your semester 2 courses as some things

may have changed. Any students requesting a course change can do so by emailing their

counselors. All students must attend the courses listed on their timetable until they have

received a message back from their counsellor.

● A reminder that fees are now due! If you would like to order a yearbook, please do so now!

UPCOMING:

● Hey Explorers! Today at lunchtime Mr. Laubman presents his winter trip to Antarctica! Come for talk of

penguins, action, adventure and a whale of a tale. Today at lunch in the computer lab.

● TODAY is Exhibition day! All staff and students are invited to check out all the student projects displayed

in the library and computer lab from 3:30 - 5:30pm.

● Attention Bookclub: Our next meeting is TOMORROW after school in the library. Please bring your

books to discuss

GRADS:

● Grads…..if you haven’t already, book your grad photos! Space is limited! Please go to the Artona

website to book.

SPORTS:

● Congratulations to the senior boys' basketball team on their convincing win against Sands secondary

yesterday. The team played well and had a strong second half to secure the victory.

These have been your morning announcements Delview

HAVE A WONDERFUL WEDNESDAY!!


